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The Parent Survey is distributed each year in the 
spring.Multiple email blasts are sent out and it is 
announced in the weekly newsletter. The 2019-20 
survey was open for feedback from April 24th, 2020- 
May 25th, 2020. There were 149 Elementary 
responses and 324 Secondary responses. This data 
indicates a response rate of 27.4%. 



Summary of Results
Overall, the results of the 2019-20 survey indicate that parents are highly satisfied with the 
Teaching Staff, Curriculum and Culture in both the elementary and secondary levels. 

Two new sections were added to this year’s survey to include specific feedback related to 
Parent Engagement and Remote Learning. 

The following areas were identified as goals for improvement in the 2020-21 school year: 
Communication surrounding the specific academic needs of students, 
A focus on diversity and equity to enhance engagement, and
A continued focus on the social-emotional needs of students. 

The School Accountability Committee is forming a Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
Committee to address these areas. In addition, the SAC is also proposing a second survey 
to parents in order to determine progress toward these goals, implemented in the first 
semester. 
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